
Announcement to the shareholders of Capital Bank on the distribution of 2023 dividends 

The Board of Directors of Capital Bank of Jordan is pleased to announce that the General Assembly 
of the bank was held on 03/27/2024 and decided to distribute 15% of the nominal value of the 
share of one Jordanian dinar to all registered shareholders in the bank’s records as of 26/03/2024. 

The bank will transfer the dividends to the shareholders who previously provided us with their 
account details. 

As for the shareholders who wish to have the bank transfer their dividends, please visit the bank’s 
website or the nearest branch to update their data. 

For others who wish to collect the dividends as cash, please visit the following bank branches on 
02/04/2024: 

Taj Mall branch, Mecca Mall branch, Khalda branch, Sweifieh branch - Paris Street, Zarqa branch - 
Bab Al-Madina Mall, Irbid branches, Aqaba branch. 


